
Winston Gold Announces Director and CFO Resignation  
 
WINNIPEG, MANITOBA / ACCESSWIRE / April 30, 2021 / Winston Gold Corp. 
("Winston Gold" or the "Corporation") (CSE:WGC) (OTCQB:WGMCF) 
 
Board of Directors 
 
Winston Gold announces the resignation of Max Polinsky as President, CFO, and  
Director. We thank Mr. Polinsky for his dedication and contribution to Winston’s 
development from incorporation through acquisition of the Winston Gold project 
to listing on the CSE and up to the present time. We wish him the best of luck in his 
future endeavors. 
 
Stan Stewin, Director, has been appointed interim CFO. Stan has been working 
alongside Max in advancing the Winston Gold project toward production. 
 
About Winston Gold  
Winston Gold is a junior mining company focused on advancing high-grade, low 
cost mining opportunities into production. Towards that end, the Corporation has 
acquired the under-explored and under-exploited Winston Gold project near 
Helena, Montana.  
 
The CSE has neither approved nor disapproved the information contained herein.  
 
For more information, please visit www.winstongoldmining.com; or contact: 
 
Murray Nye,  
Chief Executive Officer and a Director of Winston Gold 
Suite 201-919 Notre Dame Avenue 
Winnipeg, Manitoba, R3E 0M8 
Telephone: (204) 989-2434 
E-mail: murray@winstongold.com 
 
 


